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Special moment from the week


Our special moment of the week goes to…everyone!! Your Christmas play performance was outstanding!
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Fun fact of the week!


The Pinocchio lizard, which was believed to be extinct for 40 years, was re-discovered in Ecuador.











What have we been learning this week?


Literacy


This week in literacy we have been planning and writing our own exciting journey stories! We created some amazingly exciting stories about mermaids, tigers, snails, unicorns and even pythons! We all worked very hard to include wonderful adjectives, a range of different sentence types and neat handwriting in our writing too. It was wonderful to see the children so enthused to write their own stories. Keep up the amazing attitude Y2. 


 





Science 


This week we made our very own bar graphs to show the results of our growth comparison experiment last week. I could not believe my eyes at the end result. We all created a well presented graph with clear labels and scales. For a minute I thought I was in the Y6 classroom and not in Y2! Well done Y2! Keep up the amazing work.








Maths


This week we continued to learn strategies to solve multiplication sums. We used the ‘plates’ strategy to help us solve some more complex multiplication sums. E.g. 6 X 6 = This is 6 plates of 6 on each. This then = 36. We used this strategy to compare multiplication sums and problem solve too. 


 





 








Christmas play 


Wow! I cannot express how proud I am of all of the children this week. What an outstanding performance they put on! They were all amazing and an absolute credit to you as parents and our school. They put a great big smile on everyone’s face with their wonderful performances. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all of the parents and grandparents that came to support the children during their special performances and for your support in learning lines over the past few weeks. We couldn’t do it without you.


Now we can really get stuck into some Christmas decorations!


We hope you have a wonderful weekend filled with lots of festivities! As always, if there is anything at all you would like to discuss with either myself or another member of the Year2 team please do not hesitate to catch me to make an appointment after school. 


Miss Poppleton, Mrs Tomlinson and Miss Williams Day





Ruby Class learning letter


03.12.18 - 07.12.18





Our Sound Superstars! 
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  Teamwork   Resilience    Independence     Curiosity      Caring











